
 

 
 

Memo 

To:  Homeowners on William Street and Broadway near RW-20 extraction well cover 

From:  Edward Hannon, Project Director 

Date:  Wednesday, July 7, 2021 

Subject: RW-20 well mechanical equipment installation to begin Tuesday, July 13, 2021 

 

Northrop Grumman’s contractors will begin the installation of the mechanical systems to support the 
operation of the RW-20 extraction well (well hatch is installed on the north side of William Street just 
east of Broadway) beginning the morning of Tuesday, July 13, 2021. 

On Tuesday, you will see several of our contractors and three work vehicles at the location during 
work hours (7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.). 

We ask all homeowners, their guests and local vendors (such as landscaping vehicles) to avoid 
parking on William Street between Broadway and North Windhorst Avenue. 

We will have traffic controls in place during work hours and want to ensure the safety of residents’ 
vehicles as well as our contractors as they conduct their work in the street. 

We will return to the site to install additional elements of the system over the next few months. We will 
advise you of each activity via a project memo before it occurs. 

Please continue to reach out to Dianne Baumert-Moyik via mobile at (516) 754-2645 or via email at 
dianne.baumert-moyik@ngc.com if you have any questions. You may also visit our project web site at 
www.northropgrumman.com/bethpage. 

Please note all work is weather dependent. We appreciate your continued support. 

Thank you. 
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